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 Monday 16 Tuesday 17  Wednesday 18  Thursday 19 Friday 20 Saturday 19 Sunday 20 

Topic      Lo1 
Storyboards 

Lo1 
Scripts 

9 – 10 am School  School School School School 

Identify: 
- The purpose of 
them. 
- Who uses it? 
- What they use 
it for? 
- Software to 
make it. 

Identify: 
- The purpose of 
them. 
- Who uses it? 
- What they use 
it for? 
- Software to 
make it. 

10 – 11am      
  

11.20 – 12.20pm      

Create a 
Storyboard for 
an online, 30 

second advert 
promoting the 

local area, 
including all the 

technical 
information 

required. 

Choose a film/ 
advert or video 
and write the 
opening scene 

as a script, 
including all the 

technical 
information 

required.  

12.20 – 1.20pm      
  

2pm – 3pm      

Without looking 
at your previous 

notes, make a 
mindmap on 

everything you 
know about 
Storyboards. 

Without looking 
at your previous 

notes, make a 
mindmap on 

everything you 
know about 

Scripts. 



 

 

 

 

 

 Monday 21 Tuesday 22 Wednesday 23 Thursday 24 Friday 25 Saturday 
26 

Sunday 27 

Topic Lo1 
Mood boards 

Lo1 
Mind maps 

Lo1  
Visualisation Diagrams 

Lo2 Primary and 
Secondary Research   Lo2  

Work Plans 

9 – 10 am 

Identify: 
- The purpose of them. 
- Who uses it? 
- What they use it for? 
- Software to make it. 

Identify: 
- The purpose of 
them. 
- Who uses it? 
- What they use it 
for? 
- Software to make 
it. 

Identify: 
- The purpose of them. 
- Who uses it? 
- What they use it for? 
- Software to make it. 

Identify: 
-What is Primary 
research (Description) 
-What are the 
Advantages of it? 
-What are the 
Disadvantages of it? 
-Examples of Primary 
research 

Rest day Rest day 

Identify: 
-Purpose of a work 
plan 
-Content of a work 
plan 
-What is a contingency 
plan and what it is for. 

10 – 
11am      

  

11.20 – 
12.20pm 

Create a Moodboard 
for a campaign called 

“Save the Bees”. 

Create a Mindmap 
about a homepage 
for a garden centre. 

Create a front cover for 
the Christmas edition of 

the Radio Times. 

Identify: 
-What is Secondary 
research (Description) 
-What are the 
Advantages of it? 
-What are the 
Disadvantages of it? 
-Examples of Secondary 
research 

 

 Create a work plan for 
what you did on 
Thursday 24th 
December 2020 
between 9:00 – 17:00. 

12.20 – 
1.20pm        

2pm – 
3pm 

Without looking at 
your previous notes, 
make a mindmap on 
everything you know 
about Moodboards. 

Without looking at 
your previous notes, 
make a mindmap on 
everything you know 

about Mindmaps. 

Without looking at your 
previous notes, make a 
mindmap on everything 

you know about 
Visualisation Diagrams. 

Design a poster 
explaining the 
difference between 
Primary and Secondary 
research. 

 

 Without looking at 
your previous notes, 
make a mindmap on 
everything you know 
about Work Plans. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Monday 28 Tuesday 29 Wednesday 30 Thursday 31 Friday 1 Saturday 2 Sunday 3 

Topic Lo2  
Target Audience 

Lo3 File 
Formats 

Lo2 Intellectual 
property 

Lo2  
Legislation  Lo2 Health & 

Safety 
Lo2  

Hardware 

9 – 10 am Explain each 
category, and 
how it will 
define the 
content of your 
product. 
Gender, age, 
Ethnicity, Income, 
Location, 
Accessibility. 

 

Create a 
mindmap on 
file formats 

including the 
name, 

properties and 
limitations.  

Images (Print & 
Online), 

Animations, 
Videos, Audio, 

Online Files. 

Trademark: 
What does it 
mean when a 
company 
trademarks their 
product name? 
Tell me anything 
else you know of 
Trademark. 

Explain Data 
Protection and 
what companies 
do to comply 
with it (7 
features). 
Explain privacy, 
defamation and 
how companies 
should follow 
them while 
creating 
products.  

Rest day 

  

10 – 11am 

What should a 
production 
team do prior 
to filming on 
location? (1) 
What things 
will be 
identified and 
why? 

List what 
hardware you 
could use to turn 
a physical 
Moodboard into 
a digital (2) 
 
 

11.20 – 12.20pm        

12.20 – 1.20pm 

Create an 
information 
sheet (Cornell 
Sheet) on Target 
audience 
categories. 

Add a note to 
your mindmap 
to explain: 
-The purpose 
of using 
version 
numbers with 
documents 
- The 
difference 
between 
physical and 
digital cameras 

Copyright: 
What must 
Wavelength 
Magazine do if 
they want to use 
someone’s 
photo? 
Tell me anything 
else you know of 
Copyright. 

Identify the UK 
film 
Classifications 
and what 
determines the 
classification. 
What was the 
last film you 
watched and 
what did it have 
to award it that 
certificate? 

 

Identify 6 
hazards (3) or 
safety (3) 
concerns there 
could be in an 
office. 
 
Identify 3 
hazards on an 
indoor film set. 

List the input 
devices would 
you use to 
make:  
-Moodboard 
-Script  
List the output 
devices would 
you use to 
make:  
-Storyboard 
-Visualisation 
Diagram 
 

2pm – 3pm        


